
Friends of the Milford Upper Charles Trail 

Meeting held on February 2, 2016 and called to order at 7:09pm.

Members present were Mike Morrison, Julie Rosenthal Morales, Pat Rosenthal, Phillip Morales, Reno 
Deluzio, Nancy Wojick, and Guru Simran Kaur Khalsa-bob.

Meeting Minutes: Nancy made a motion to accept the January meeting minutes, Reno seconded the 
motion which passed unanimously.

President’s Report:  Katie has resigned as Secretary and we need to replace her as soon as possible, the 
position opening will be posted to social media and we will vote an intermediate secretary at the next 
meeting. Swenson Granite has provided some cost estimates for installation of paver but we need more 
specific information including installation costs and if engraving can be done onsite. The final doggie 
clean up station donated by Critter Visits was installed at Hayward Street. We are waiting for a response 
from the Celebrate Milford committee as this would be a good event for us to participate in. The town 
clean up is being held on April 30, 2016.

Vice President Report: I am ready to begin work on the new website with 20/20 Outreach however, I am 
still waiting to receive the hard drive with all the website information. Once this is received, the building 
of the new site can begin and should take about 2 weeks to complete. 

Secretary Report: Resignation and will provide all trail information and resources back to Mike as soon as 
possible.

Treasurer Report: None received.

Membership: We have 2 new members and a few renewals that have come in.

Webstats: 318 visits to the website this month.

Maintenance and Enhancements: The new doggie station as been installed.

Trail Committee Report: Reno provided a maintenance update on the remedial work being done on the 
trail and discussed the standardization of mile markers along the trail. Reno is also going to be meeting g 
with the home owners association of Walden Woods regarding the Walden Woods potential spur.

Meet & Greet Event Update: The event will be held from 6:30-8:30pm on Tuesday  March 15, 2016 at the 
Milford Senior Center. Keynote speakers are being lined up, sponsors and Adopters have been contacted 
and notices have gone out to the membership.

Adjournment: Phillip made a motion to adjourn at 8:57pm, Nancy seconded the motion which passed 
unanimously.

The next meeting will be held on Tuesday March 1, 2016 at 7pm at the Milford Senior Center.

Meeting minutes submitted by Vice President Julie Rosenthal Morales.


